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Oregon has been voting by mail for nearly 30 years. There is clearly no problem with 

mail in voting. Repealing mail-in voting is a bald-faced attempt from the right to 

suppress the votes of the poor, rural Oregonians, the working class, elderly 

Oregonians, and so many more groups that the right cannot get the vote of with their 

fascistic policies. It is imperative that we trash this attempt to disrupt our democratic 

system. I am appalled to learn this is even being entertained. Throw. It. Away. 


